
Plan to implement recommendations in Enduring Powers of Attorney 
report (April 2009) 

 
 

The Department of Justice has advised the Law Reform Commission of its 
plan to implement the recommendations in the Commission's report on 
Enduring Powers of Attorney. 
 
The Department of Justice has carefully considered the recommendations 
contained in the Law Reform Commission’s report on Enduring Powers of 
Attorney, published in March 2008, and has decided to put forward legislation 
to implement those recommendations in full. 
 
The department will now prepare a bill to implement the recommendations for 
the consideration of the Executive Council.  Subject to the Executive Council’s 
approval, it is the department’s intention to introduce the bill into the 
Legislative Council in 2010. 
 




